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2009-073 – Jeann Fontana 
 
 
Reviewer: Sarah Poulton 
 
Date: October 22, 2009 
 
Comments: 
This site plan is not residential and thus does not require our comments.  However, if the CMPD 
location would like to be included in the SWS Multifamily and Public Facility Refuse contract, 
we suggest they follow the same guidelines for dumpster and recycling service that multifamily 
developments adhere to. 
 
Other issues: 
None 
 
 
CC:  Brian Garrett, Solid Waste Services 


